
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates national team win against Indonesian guest

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the win of our

National Team for wining against Indonesia within the World Cup and AFC qualifications on

16/11/2023.

The Statement: “From our beloved Basrah, our international football team brought the good news

of winning against its guest, the Indonesian Team. To start the journey of qualifying for both

the World Cup and the Asian Football Championship with joy given to our beloved people. The

deserved win brought back memories of Iraq hosting the 25th Golf Cup which still looms in our

memories.”

“At a time when we congratulate our people over this magnificent win, hoping our Lions of

Mesopotamia to continue their journey and hold Iraq’s name higher in future events.” His

Eminence added.


